CHEW An

From: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2
Sent: Tuesday, 29 October 2013 10:05 AM
Subject: Anti-dumping - Currants from Greece - Statement of Essential Facts

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

To whom it may concern,

The Anti-Dumping Commission has published the Statement of Essential Facts (SEF 213/220) relating to the
continuation inquiry and review of anti-dumping measures applying to processed dried currants exported to
Australia from Greece. SEF 213/220 sets out the essential facts on which the Anti-Dumping Commission proposes to
base its final recommendations to the Minister for Industry and can be downloaded from the Anti-Dumping
Commission’s website at www.adcommission.gov.au.

Interested parties are invited to lodge submissions in response to SEF 213/220 to
operations2@adcommission.gov.au by 18 November 2013.

Regards,

An Chew

A/g Manager | Operations 2
Anti-Dumping Commission

P: +61 2 62755755 | F: +61 2 6275 6990
www.adcommission.gov.au

This email has been sent to all contacts on the Interested Parties List in relation to the Anti-Dumping Commission’s
continuation inquiry into processed dried currants exported to Australia from Greece. If you would like to be removed
from this list, or if you would like additional contacts to be added to the list, please email
operations2@adcommission.gov.au




